
Welcome to Mountain Villa Kindergarten!

If you have a child who will be 5 years old by October 1
st

of this year, he or

she is eligible to attend Kindergarten this September.

Kindergarten Registration is now open. Please see the school website at

https://www.aes.k12.nj.us/Page/333 or contact Mrs. Aulenbach in the main

office at caulenbach@aes.k12.nj.us or 908-852-1894 ext. 351 for more

information.

Please contact Mrs. Cefaloni at ccefaloni@aes.k12.nj.us or Mrs. Samiljan at

rsamiljan@aes.k12.nj.us with any questions regarding our Kindergarten

program.

We will be having an Orientation this spring, details will follow.

We are very excited to meet the Kindergarten class of 2022!

Mrs. Cefaloni and Mrs. Samiljan

Kindergarten Team Teachers
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